
Dear Parent/Carer 

As we enter a new school year we would like to welcome all new and 

exist ing pupils to our school. We have put together this email to let you know 
a few things. 

We are deeply saddened by the passing of Queen Elizabeth I I . Monday 

19th September, the date of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth I I’s State Funeral, 

will be a National Bank Holiday. School will be closed on this day and will 
reopen on Tuesday 20th September at 8.45 or 8.50. This will allow individuals, 

businesses and other organisat ions to pay their respects to Her Majesty and 

commemorate Her reign, while marking the final day of the period of 
national mourning. 

PE days are listed below for all children. Your child will need to bring their PE 

kit  to school and leave it  in the cloak room. Please make sure all clothing has 

your child’s name clearly recorded. Please note that our agreed PE kit  is: 
plain white T shirt  and plain black shorts.Nursery children do not need a PE kit. 

Monday – Yellow class (double lesson) & Pink class 

Tuesday – Red class & Green class (double lesson) 

Wednesday – Blue class (double lesson) & Pink class 

Thursday – Purple class (double lesson) 

Friday – Red class & Orange class (double lesson) 

We have upgraded our technology so we can communicate more 

effectively - when school sends an email or text you can now reply to either. 
It  is a quick way to give us a response to anything we may be asking you. 

We know t imes are difficult  and we are all concerned about gas and 

electricity predicted costs. As a school we are committed to keeping our 

lights on, our heating on as usual and hot meals daily so all our children 
are Happy, Safe and Learning.  

Take care, 

SDFS staff 

 


